
 

 

April 13, 2021 

Mayor London Breed 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Pl  

San Francisco, CA 

 

Dear Mayor Breed,  

 

I am writing to respectfully remove myself from consideration for the Historic Preservation Commission.    

I appreciate your confidence in my contributions, and I am honored to have been nominated. I was 

looking forward to serving on the Historic Preservation Commission and was eager to continue the work 

and conversation of balancing our City’s development needs together with recognizing the rich historical 

and cultural character of our City and its diverse communities through landmark designations and other 

preservation program initiatives. In my work and volunteer efforts with the California Preservation 

Foundation, both based in San Francisco, I will continue to be involved in discussions and initiatives 

within the field of historic preservation regarding the need for housing, the effects of climate change, and 

recognition of previously under-represented communities and voices.  

I look forward to other potential opportunities to serve the City and our community.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Christina Dikas 


